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M E M O R A N D U M 
 
To:  All State Agencies 

Chief Fiscal Officers 
 
From:  Robert L. Childree 
  State Comptroller 
 
Subject: Payment Vouchers batches 
 
 Our office is experiencing a large amount of payment voucher batches that have 
numerous vouchers on hold. Batches should contain vouchers that are ready to be processed.  If 
you have numerous vouchers to be held or deleted in a batch, the vouchers should be rescheduled 
and reprinted in a new batch.   
 
 If you need additional information, please contact Kathleen D. Baxter at (334) 242-4857 
or kathleen.baxter@comptroller.alabama.gov. 
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